



## Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

29th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Year 6 visit to the Lifeskills Centre

The Year 6's will be visiting "Lifeskills - Learning for Living" safety education centre in Bristol on **Friday 13**<sup>th</sup> **October**. Pupils will have the opportunity to experience a number of real life situations and learn about how to make their lives safer.

Each year Lifeskills educates over 10,000 children from across the area and is supported by each of the local authorities, emergency services and primary care trusts.

The PTA are funding the whole of this trip. Therefore, there is no charge to you.

The Year 6 children will leave school at 9.00am and be collected for their return at approximately 12.00pm.

Due to timings and possible delays a packed lunch and drink will be required. (No cans or glass bottles please). Please be advised that if your child is entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch can be provided for their school trip. Please could you reply via e-mail if you require a packed lunch for your child. If we have not heard from you by **Friday 6th October 2023** we will assume that you will be providing your own packed lunch.

School uniform will need to be worn but please ensure your child has a coat and appropriate footwear. Blanket permission has already been given for trips so no consent is required.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Blake and Mrs Baber

Kings Forest School

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



